
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Community, 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to learning at the German Language School @ 
GISNY.  It is wonderful to see the strong interest in not only learning the German language but 
also the culture and heritage of the German Speaking Countries.  
 
This past year has been very challenging to say the least.  From speaking with members of our 
community, many are looking forward to in person learning, but many also found merit in the 
accessibility and convenience provided by remote learning, such as the extra minutes sleep on 
Saturday morning made possible by a classroom that’s a mouse click away from the breakfast 
table.  
 
Current expectations are for students to return to the physical classroom @ GISNY commencing 
January 29, 2022.  

In order to protect all of our students, GISNY requires that all students participating in mixed-
cohort programs are fully vaccinated.  

Please provide us with the vaccination record of your student 
before the start of the 2nd semester. 

 
Last but not least, I would like to wish all of you a Happy Holiday Season,  
and a healthy New Year.  Your teachers are looking forward to seeing you  
back in their Zoom classrooms on Wednesday January 5th, and Saturday January 8th.   
 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Stefanie Mischner 
Head of Language School 
 

 

Please join our Librarian Carla for a treat for 

our younger language learners: 

 

 
Virtual German & English Storytime with our librarian 
Carla | January 20, 2022 | 2:30 pm - 2:55 pm | click 
here to register | Open to the public 
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